
 

d 

 

                                             ASSP – LA Chapter | December 2024 Newsletter 
 
 
 
 
 

December Safety Message: 
Carbon Monoxide and Lone Workers 
The end of the year is upon us, let’s review some important safety tips 
for the winter! As heaters and fireplaces are in more use, the risk for 
carbon monoxide exposure grows. It’s a good time to double check that 
your carbon monoxide monitors are installed properly and have full 
battery life. 
 
As holiday vacations are coming up, have a plan in place for lone 
workers. Earlier this year, SB553 was put into place requiring 
workplaces to have a plan for Workplace Violence. Lone workers can 
be especially vulnerable to workplace violence, review your Workplace 
Violence Prevention Plan to ensure it is properly accounting for lone 
workers in your workplace.  
 
Event Recap: Indoor Heat Illness Seminar 
At the November joint LA/OC ASSP meeting, a representative from the 
Consultation division of CalOSHA spoke to attendees about the Indoor 
Heat Illness. The meeting was well attended and helped members 
better understand how to implement the new standard in their varying 
workplaces.  

Mentorship and Emerging Professionals Programs 
If you would like to be involved with the mentorship 
program, then please reach out to Jasmine San 
Nicolas at jsannicolas@uscompliance.com.  
 

   

 

The Los Angeles Chapter of the ASSP is dedicated to promoting the safety profession through increased public awareness and 
providing opportunities for networking and professional growth. To become a member or to ask any questions, please contact 

one of our Chapter officers (http://la.assp.org/chapter-officers/). Stay in the know - follow us on LinkedIn HERE.  

MEMBER HIGHLIGHT MARCELL JUNHA LYU 

Marcell works in EHS Recruiting for Shirley Parsons. He currently manages the LA/West offices and has 
been in the EHS recruiting industry for 3 years. He enjoys having the opportunity to match companies 
with EHS talent and helping EHS professionals progress their careers.  

 

 
Holiday Networking Event 
Date & Time: Dec. 5th 5:00pm–8:00pm  
 

Location: Boomtown Brewery, 700 
Jackson St, Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 

Details: LA ASSP is hosting a holiday 
networking event at Boomtown Brewer. 
This is a great opportunity to unwind and 
connect with fellow members, students, 
and colleagues!  
 
Registration: $40 Sign-up here.  
 

January Event 
Date & Time: January 16th, TBD 
Location: TBD 
Details: Officer Ojeda from the LAPD will 
speak on workplace violence and de-
escalation.  
 
Welcome New Members 
Maritza Quintanilla, Megan Chloe Ngo, 
Martin Bracamonte, Zachary David 
Stewart, Michael McHugh, David Reed, 
and Chad Ouellette 
 
Job Postings 
Find job postings in the Safety 
Professional field on our website here.  
 

Events 
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